NURSERY ADMISSION NOTICE 2022

Dear Parents,

We are amazed at your interest in providing the best for your students by admitting them to the prestigious Holy Cross School. We are concerned about you and your family. Therefore, please note the following:

- The school management has decided to avoid selecting the candidates for the nursery by lot system for this year to maintain the COVID 19 pandemic protocols.
- The school will post the list of eligible candidates for nursery on October 23, 2021.
 But please know that the admission of your ward will be confirmed only after the interview.
- The interview and admission of selected candidates will be from November 1 5,
 2021. Please see the school website for the interview schedule.
- **Both the parents must be present** during the interview and admission and ensure that you bring the **original birth certificate** and **related documents**.
- Please bear in mind, the decision of the school management is final in this regard.

Principal HOLY CROSS SCHOOL

October 22, 2021